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The University of Szeged, Faculty of Medicine announces a 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 

for students participating in the International Cultural Evening 2016 organised 

by the International Student Union of the University of Szeged on April 16, 

2016. 

 

The aim of the scholarship is to aid students acting as country representatives, 

by hosting country booths, presenting their countries’ cultural objects, pictures, 

clothes and food. 

 

The amount of the scholarship is HUF 90.000 per country for a maximum of 20 

countries. 

 

Applications – which should include a detailed plan for the country booth, 

menu etc. – need to be submitted  

 

until 

 April 15, 2016 

 

at 

University of Szeged, Faculty of Medicine, Foreign Students’ Secretariat 

Dóm tér 12., 6720 Szeged. 

 

Applications will be evaluated continuously. 
 


